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19 December 2023 
 
Dear Y11 Parent 
 
Saturday School 2024 
 
Following a successful initiative last year, we are again planning to run a Saturday School in the run up to the 
GCSE exam period.  
 
To those of you who have not heard of this initiative, it is a Saturday School where students in year 11 can 
come into school, working with sixth form coaches and myself on whatever area of study they feel they need 
to reinforce.  
 
The sessions take place in school between 9.00 am and 12.00 pm. The atmosphere is intended to be more 
relaxed that a standard school day, with uniform requirements removed.  The intention is that students 
come in with a list of things they need clarifying, and work over the period of time in school to address these 
areas - students who turn up with a shopping list of things they wish to do, will get more out of the sessions 
than those that do not.   
 
Initially the sessions will run on the following Saturday’s: 
 
6th January  
13th January 
20th January 
27th January 
3rd February 
24th February 
2nd March 
9th March 
16th March 
23rd March 
 
I very much look forward to seeing lots of year 11 students over this period. 
 
We will review after the Easter break, to establish the demand and requirements from the year group.  I will 
of course be in touch again nearer this time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 


